
   

 Finance Committee  
 Memorandum 

 

TO: FINANCE COMMITTEE MEMBERS  DATE: APRIL 12, 2017 

FROM:  FINANCE DEPARTMENT  WARDS: ALL  

SUBJECT: PRESENTATION ON CITY’S INSURANCE PROGRAM AND INSURANCE POOL 
ELIGIBILITY - DIRECT SUBMITTAL 

 
ISSUE:  

To receive a report on the City’s Insurance Program and Insurance Pool eligibility from HUB 
International Executive Vice-President Mr. Travis McElvancy.  
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 

That the Finance Committee receive and file this report on the City’s Insurance Program and 
Insurance Pool eligibility. 
 
BACKGROUND: 

At the request of the Finance Committee, City staff worked alongside its insurance broker – HUB 
International – to prepare a report on the City’s insurance Program and Insurance Pool eligibility.  
Mr. Travis McElvancy, HUB International Executive Vice President, will deliver the report. 

DISCUSSION: 
 
None.  
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 

There is no fiscal impact associated with this presentation.   
 
 
Prepared by: Scott G. Miller, PhD., Chief Financial Officer/Treasurer 
Certified as to  
availability of funds: Scott G. Miller, PhD., Chief Financial Officer/Treasurer 
Approved by: Marianna Marysheva, Assistant City Manager 
Approved as to form: Gary G. Geuss, City Attorney 
 
Attachment:  Presentation 

 


